
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are excited to announce a first for Paragon! We are calling on you … dentistry’s superheroes! We 
anticipated meeting in person for our Front Office Academy on Friday, April 9, 2021 in Baltimore, 
Maryland. It has been decided to hold off gathering in person, enabling us to invite you and your entire 

team to our very first WATCH PARTY! 
 
We believe, CE should be educational and fun. A "watch party" is all about meeting online as a group to 

interact and connect. This is what makes this so unique. It is a LIVE program with interactive elements 
and a total retool.  It will feel very different from our past webinars. 

 
Our theme is Empowering the Superhero within each of you!!! 

 

The challenges that many practices faced, and were able to navigate through in 2020, was no small feat. 
It was remarkable, quite frankly. We observed many doctors and team members turn into "superheroes" 
left and right. What better way to start off the year with a "Superhero" themed watch party. We are 

encouraging everyone to dress up as your favorite superhero. What a fun way to participate with your 
team!  
 

More details will be communicated via email and sent to your office email address. Also be 
sure to follow us on our social media platforms. Simply search "Paragon Management". 
 

We have assembled our own group of superheroes - The Incredible A Team - which consists of 
Paragon's Senior Consultants. They will present specific areas they have identified as the most important, 

every practice must focus on. Be sure to save the date: Friday, April 9, 2021 for this 1/2-day virtual 
program focused on the topics below. 


